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MINQTE #15 - 1968 -12-

The meeting adjourned at 1:25 p.m. The October meeting was to 
he a review of the R & D Long Range Program. This will be post­
poned until the first part of 1969. R & D will review the over 
and under shotg•ln study in October. The next meeting is 
scheduled for ll a.m. at Ilion, Thursday, October 17, 1966. 
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